
   

  

 

 

MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

MISSISSIPPI HIGHWAY SAFETY PATROL 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are cordially invited to attend a 

Building Dedication Ceremony  

in honor of  

Former DPS Commissioner George Landon Phillips 
 

Mississippi Highway Safety Patrol 

 Troop K - District Office 

16741 Highway 67, Biloxi, MS  

 

January 10, 2020 – 2:00 PM 

 
 

Please RSVP to Mandy Davis, DPS Chief of Staff at mandydavis@dps.ms.gov 


